From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 17 April 2013 09:24
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: RE: Proposed Drainage Channel under Canal at Bankside, Banbury (ref. 13/00237/F)
Caroline
I have read through the attached report and it is entirely satisfactory. The proposed works should adhere to the recommendations within section 5 of the report which include timing restrictions, checks by an ecologist, update survey/check for riparian mammals and a working methodology for the clearance of vegetation etc.. If these points are carried out as written I have no objections to the work.
 

K18
Ecology: Compliance with Submitted Details

The development hereby approved shall be carried out strictly in accordance with the method statements and recommendations set out in Section 5 of the River Corridor Survey report submitted with the application, which was prepared by Aspect Ecology dated April 2013. 
Reason KR1, KR2
 

Regards
Charlotte
 

Dr Charlotte Watkins 
Ecology Officer 

